
VALENTINE DANCE FEBRUARY LOTH 

Dance from 10:00 to 2:00 a week from 

this Friday, to the Rhythmaires, The 

dance will be Cabaret style, so why not 

arrange your party and go to the dance, 

All proceeds will be used to assist the 

Softball Association to provide that ex- 

cellent summer entertainment. 

Admission - $1.00 per person. 
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GIRL GUIDE ASSOCIATION 

The Annual meeting of the Terrace Bay 

Girl Guide Association was held in the 

Recreation Centre on January 23rd. 

After a word of welcome to the ladies 

Commissioner Maitland heard the reports 

from the convenors.. 
The election of UEtivets was held 

and the following executive was voted in 

for 1956: 
Vice-Chairman ~- Mrs. Vs Hopper 

Rec, Secretary and - Mrs. J, Todd 

Treasurer 

Corresponding Sec, - ° Mrs.'J, Marcella 

Social Convenor - Mrs. A,Berndtsson 

Ways and Means - Mrs, D, Porter 

Uniform Convenor - jiirs, T. Brown 

Badge Secretary - 

Camp Convenor ~ 

Cookie Day Convenor Mrs, A, LeBlanc 

Publicity Convenor - Mrs. L,.0.Walker 

A hearty thanks to Mrs, J, Cavanaugh, our 

Social Convenor last year and Mrs, D. 
Boudreau our former uniform Convenor, 
of luck to the new executives, 

Our treasurcr reports there are only 

Mrs. M.-MeGausland 
Mrs. E,. Pineault 

Best 

twelve paid up members in our Girl Guide ve 

Association. This means that only twelve 

ladies are entitled to vote at elettions 

and on important issues concerning approx- 

imately fifty of our girls. Do you think 

it is fair to let only twelve people carry 

all this responsibility? We need your 

support but most of all-we need your inter- 

est and attendance at our meetings. 

Ours is a very important organization 

dealing with a world-wide movement. Once 

you "take the plunge" you'll have a very 

interesting time with a little fun added, 
See you at the next meeting in Februaryl 
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FOUND 
One sleigh in garage compound near 

Public School. 
One tobeggan behind Hudson Bay Store 
Apply House 108 or phone 356, 
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‘be held ‘here. ” 
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YOUR RECREATION COMMITTEE 

M. 0. Nelson, Chairman, Joe Adamo, 

Vice-Chairman, Members: C, H. Paget, 

E,. Cavanaugh, A. Driffield, Re Faust, 

Mary Hale, 

The Recreation Ecuitivtes would like to 

congratulate the Curling Club for produc. 

ing a winner to represent Terrace Bay 

at the North Western playdowns this 

weekend. 

At the last regular peste ation meet 

ing several items were covered in which 

the mebers will be interested. These 

were as follows - 

Bowling - Two more ladies 10 pin 

bowling balls are to be purchased immed~ 

jiately as there appears to be a defin~ 

ite nedd.for these, 

Softball --It was decided that the 

‘loan: to the Softball Association for 
$150.00 be carried over to next season 
by request of this organization. 

Figure Skating - The committee was 

pleased to see the progress being made 

by the local figure skaters and granted 

them the use of the arena for all prac- 

tices. A reduced rate was struck for 

arena rental for their annual show in 

order to encourage this group. 
Hockey - In order to provide hockey 

for the fansin Terrace Bay it was de- 

cided to give a $1,000,00 per game 
guaraniee to the Western Intermediate 

Committee of the C.A.H.A. This means. 

  

that if-a North Shore team wins over 

- the Lakehead and Kenora that some of 

the ensuing playoffs will probably 
These games will be 

played with the Manitoba winner. 
It was decided to hold a hockey 

Olympic night as requested by the North 

Shore’ League, 

General - The 1956 recreation budget 
has been discussed and will be ready for 

publication soon. 
Ron Faust is invesigating the cost 

of a cigarette machine with the possibil:- 
ity ov installing one of these machines 
at the mil} entrance. 

0-0-0 

FOR SALE 
One pair small boys skates + size — 

we 
One pair small Girls skates ~ size 1. 

One pair Girls skates size 13 - 
See Ted Brown or phone 400, 
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